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TPCG Employees Give to Local Food Bank 

 
Again this year employees of Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government collected canned 
goods and other nonperishable food items to be donated to needy families throughout the 
parish.   
 
Over the last several weeks, departments throughout parish government competed for 
bragging rights to see who could collect the most food items.  Together, TPCG employees 
donated 4,430 items which totaled 94 boxes of food. In addition to the food donations, TPCG 
employees personally donated $480 to the local food bank. 
 
Leading the way again this year was the Roads and Bridges Division of the Public Works 
Department, which generously donated 1,326 food items. 
 
“We in Terrebonne Parish have much to be thankful for this holiday season,” stated Terrebonne 
Parish President Michel Claudet.  “I want to personally thank everyone with Terrebonne Parish 
Consolidated Government for their generosity and continued support for our community,” 
added President Claudet.   
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